
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  August 16, 2023       
 
MEETING DATE:  September 5, 2023    
 
Agenda Item:  Public Safety Furnace      
 
Background:  One of our furnaces in the Public Safety Building has failed.  The furnace is 
18 years old and at the end of its life expectancy.  Thelen Heating recommends 
replacement of the furnace and has provided a quote of $12,700. 
 
As the Public Safety Building ages, maintenance like this will need to be done. This is 
why the annual building maintenance budget for the Public Safety Building was increased 
in 2022. 
 
Requested Action: The Public Safety Building has three furnaces and I recommend 
replacement of the furnace that failed followed by replacing the other two over the next 
two years.  
 
 
 
 
 


